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I am writing in opposition to LD 234–An Act to Eliminate Ranked-Choice Voting. 
The citizens of Maine voted for Ranked Choice Voting twice. Introducing this bill is 
going against the will of the voters. Ranked Choice Voting has worked very well here
in Maine. It’s easy and assures that we end up with elected officials who have 
received 50% of the votes. If anything, we should extend Ranked Choice Voting to 
the Governor’s Office. RCV eliminates the need for a Runoff election should there be 
a close race. It’s working, why take it away!


